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Comments: Regarding Pikes Peak, National Forest area Mount Herman road area, all Target shooting in this

area should remain no shooting allowed. 

Prior to the no shooting allowed I was almost shot twice,many of the laocals almost got shot as well, a good

friend did get shot,  the area is safer in the last few years for everyone. I spend 2-3 days a week in this area and

it is safer for all. Please keep this are closed to all Target shooting. 25 year active member of FOMP, trail

committee. as well as many of the Colorado Springs Trail org's. Thank you Art Fuellenbach

afuellenbach@gmail.com 

719-237-9964 

 


